THE GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY LIMITED
1 STANHOPE GATE ' LONDON WIA IEH

01-493 8484

9th December, 1980
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Thank you for your letter of
8th December, 1980. | am very grateful to you for

agreeing to open our new factory at Neston and |
will settle the precise date without delay.

/ —
Lord Weinstock

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, MP,
10, Downing Street,
LONDON, S.W.1.

IN ENGLAND NO. 67307 . REGISTERED OFFICE: 1




10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER
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Thank you for your letter of
to see something of the Sting Ray
you suggest I should like to take

your new factory at Neston at the

December, 1980.

24 November 1980 inviting me
programme. Of the two visits -
up your invitation to open

end of April of next year.

Perhaps your office could get in touch with Caroline Stephens

here to settle the precise date of the occasion. I hope that you

will be able to do this fairly soon since my diary for the spring

is filling up very rapidly.

The Lord Weinstock
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The General Electric Co. Ltd., 1 Stanhope Gate, W1A 1EH.




